Keeping cﬁié/ren safe, strengthening ﬁmiﬁey, and building healthy communifies since 1899

July 28, 2017

IBEW Local Union 21

Attn: Mr. Bob Przybylinski

1307 Butterfield Rd Ste 422
Downers Grove, IL 60515-5623

Dear Bob,

Thank you for facilitating the generous donation of 62 new backpacks with school supplies.
Donations like yours directly benefit children and families who are part of the agency’s caseload,
as well as others throughout the Quad Cities. This allows us to commit agency funds to support
programs and services provided.

The generosity of donors like you allows Bethany for Children & Families to help families remain
intact and avoid child welfare or juvenile justice systems, provide children with free dental
services, provide safe homes for children in foster care, and aid homeless teens and families find
housing.

On behalf of the entire team at Bethany, and on behalf of those whom we serve, thank you
again. Your contribution helps us carry out the agency’s mission of keeping children safe,
strengthening families, and building healthy communities.

Sincerely,

b/aacaép e

Joscelyn Stone
Director of Development & Communications
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Bethany for Children & Families Is recognized as a tax-exempt organization under Section 501(c)(3) of the United States internal Revenue Code. Bethany did not provide
any goods or services in exchange for this giit. Your donations to Bethany may qualify for income tax deductions in accerdance with Federal andfor State income tax laws.

Please save this letter for your records and consult with your taxadvisor to determine whether your donations are tax deductible.
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